
From: Gary Elfstrom 
Sent: March 5, 2021 5:35 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@mississauga.ca>; Starr, Ron <ron.starr@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Highway 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

To all Region of Peel Councillors,  
My wife and I have lived in Mississauga for 40 years and witnessed the spectacular growth of urban 
sprawl north of the city and associated loss of precious natural land. The recent announcement by the 
provincial government to build Highway 413 will only hasten this trend because it will destroy much of 
the Greenbelt which includes large expanses of wetland that cannot be replaced. 
Therefore, I oppose the building of this highway. and urge the council to oppose Highway 413 and 
support a full Federal Environmental Assessment. This is an urgent step that must be completed before 
starting any construction. 
Thank you for your consideration 
Yours sincerely 
Gary Elfstrom 

Mississauga,ON 
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March 5, 2021
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